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Details of your submission

Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments. 

PRINTRESET FORM

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution


	Detais of submission: 

Thank you for the invitation to make a submission to the NSW Electoral Districts Redistribution Review Draft Determination. Campbelltown City Council understands that a review is necessary due to the uneven distribution of population growth across NSW. Indeed, the Campbelltown City Council local government area (and Greater Macarthur more generally) are undergoing a period of growth and transformation. The Campbelltown City Council local government area currently has a population of 170,943 and is expected to grow to 275,000 people by 2036. 



Presently, Campbelltown City Council is represented in the NSW Parliament by the Electorates of Macquarie Fields and Campbelltown. Council notes proposed changes outlined in the draft determination report relevant to the Campbelltown City Local Government Area. 



This submission, endorsed by Council at its meeting on 8 December 2020, addresses only the proposed boundary adjustment in relation to the Australian Botanic Garden Mount Annan, the result of which is the inclusion of the Australian Botanic Garden Mount Annan in its entirety in the electoral district of Camden. 



The importance of the Australian Botanic Garden Mount Annan to the people of Campbelltown cannot be overstated. The Australian Botanic Garden covers an area of 416 hectares and is home to over 4000 native plant species. The Australian Botanic Garden Mount Annan is a valued shared resource in the Macarthur and Greater Sydney region, with the current state electoral district boundary through the Garden reflecting both the Campbelltown community's engagement and the historical association with Campbelltown and the site through the original land grant in 1818. 



The current state electoral district boundary through the Australian Botanic Garden Mount Annan aligns with the local government boundary between the Campbelltown LGA and Camden LGA and the federal electoral boundary between the federal electoral division of Macarthur and the federal electoral division of Hume at this location. The boundary adjustment proposed by the New South Wales Electoral Commission Redistribution Panel in relation to the Australian Botanic Garden Mount Annan will create unnecessary inconsistency with the other levels of government. 



Whilst the proposed Australian Botanic Garden boundary adjustment does not affect any electors, Campbelltown Council requests the Redistribution Panel consider retaining the current boundary through the Australian Botanic Gardens Mount Annan for the State electoral districts of Camden and Campbelltown.
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